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Shelby Guizar

From: Shelby Guizar

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 4:03 PM

To: kaminenir@hotmail.com; bdalton@mtengineering.net

Cc: Bryce Bishop

Subject: Sign Posting Letter and Affidavit - Case No. SUB-UGA-ADJ22-09 for 5730 Lone Oak 

Road SE

Attachments: SUB-UGA-ADJ22-09 Sign Posting.pdf

Hello, 
 

The Sign Posting Letter and Affidavit for Subdivision / Urban Growth Area Preliminary Declaration / Adjustments Case 
No. SUB-UGA-ADJ22-09 for 5730 Lone Oak Road SE is attached for your information. This letter contains important 
information about your sign posting requirement. 

 
Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 
     Bryce Bishop 
     BBishop@cityofsalem.net 
     503-540-2399 

 
Thank you, 
 
Shelby Guizar 
Administrative Analyst 
City of Salem | Community Development Department  
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem, OR 97301 
SGuizar@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2315 
Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
 
Due to limited staffing, the Planner’s Desk has new temporary hours: 10-4 Monday-Friday  
Questions on Zoning and Sign Permits can also be submitted by email to Planning@cityofsalem.net  
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